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Inauguration of the New Wing

On the 16th of December, 2023, Ortho-One inaugurated In-

patient rooms in the newly constructed North-wing of the

second floor, adding thirteen beds to its strength so as to

meet the growing demand for orthopaedic care as well as

reducing waiting time and ensuring that patients in need of

specialized treatment receive prompt care. 

The rooms are spacious, well-

ventilated, and furnished to

accommodate the needs of patients

and their visitors. 
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With increased capacity and improved

facilities, Ortho-One can continue

delivering improved patient outcomes

and facilitate an enhanced recovery

process.

Merry Christmas, Merry

Ortho-One!

Ortho-One joyously celebrated Christmas on the 16th of

December in vibrant colors, accompanied by gifts and rewards.

Staffs, all spruced up, performed, danced and sang in gleer

radiating the joyful spirit of Christmas. 

Mrs. Suneetha Rajan, Director of

Administration at Ortho-One took

this wonderful occasion to

introduce several employee

welfare policies, such as the

Employee Children Academic

Achievement Reward Policy,

Employee suggestion Policy &

Employee’s & Dependent’s

Funeral Expenses Policy. 

In recognition of our employees' dedication

and hard work in achieving the 5th edition

of NABH accreditation, Ortho-One

presented them with NABH Certificates of

Appreciation. Half yearly  Star Employee
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Awards were presented to the top-

performing employees.

Our Managing Director Dr. David V Rajan, the Administration

Director, Mrs. Suneetha Rajan, the Wholetime Director Mr.

Bharadwaj, Mrs. Caroline Prithveen Rajan, Dr. Shyam Sundar,

the Academic and  Research Director and our Doctors briefly

joined in the dancing, making the celebration more exuberant. 

Santa’s surprise entry and his quirky dance moves overjoyed the

crowd. The merrymaking came to an end with the distribution of

patties and refreshments.

Ortho-One - The Champions of

Sports Medicine: Proud health

partner at Coimbatore

marathon
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Ortho-One Orthopaedic

Specialty Centre served as the

Sports medicine partner offering

on-field physical therapy and

post-race cool down sessions to

the runners. 

Coimbatore Cancer Foundation organized the 11th edition of

Coimbatore marathon on 17th December, 2023. More than

18,500 runners participated in the cancer awareness

promotional event. 

Additionally, food and refreshments were provided for the

enthusiastic participants during the event.

We extend our sincere gratitude to the entire medical team for

their invaluable service to the runners during the event,

demonstrating their unwavering dedication and support.

Promoting health and

wellness:

Manipal Cigna-DBS health

camp
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On 6th November, 2023,

Ortho-One Orthopaedic

Specialty Centre conducted a

General Orthopaedic wellness

screening camp at DBS Bank,

K K Pudur, collaborating with

Manipal Cigna health

insurance pvt ltd. The camp

provided basic health check-

ups to 50 participants,

including Routine Blood Sugar

(RBS) and Bone Mineral

Density (BMD) tests.

Heartwarming feedback was

received from Manipal Cigna

and DBS for the exceptional

healthcare delivery provided

by Ortho-One  at the DBS

facility. Special thanks and

appreciation to our team of

Doctors, Nurses,

Physiotherapists,  Public

relations officer and driver for

their relentless efforts; Ortho-

One partnered with Manipal

Cigna and provided

Orthopedic health screening to 50 participants at the DBS

facility, Puliakulam, on 2nd December, 2023.

“A company is as good as the people it keeps” and we

deeply value our staff’s active engagement, dedication and
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consistent support for the continued success of our

organization.

Coimbatore: No.657, Trichy Road, Singanallur,

Coimbatore - 641005, TamilNadu

Contact : +91 80 81 800 900, 0422 4055100 

Email : info@ortho-one.in,

ortho.one@gmail.com

Website : www.ortho-one.in

Coonoor: No:72, Everserve Enclave, Sims Park

Road, Coonoor, Nilgiris– 643101,TamilNadu

Contact : 0423 2231010 / 90954 99988

E-mail : ortho.oneconr@gmail.com

You received this email because you signed up

on our website or made a purchase from us.
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